
March 4, 2014 

 

To all local Physicians: 

 

Thank you for your interest in Alcoholics Anonymous.   

 

Alcoholics Anonymous is a fellowship of men and women who share their 

experience, strength and hope with each other that they may solve their 

common problem and help others to recover from alcoholism.   

 

Perhaps you have patients with a drinking problem who could benefit from 

the program of A.A.  The goal of our Cooperation with the Professional 

Community Committee of Alcoholics Anonymous is to provide resources to 

you that would allow you the opportunity to introduce your patients with 

alcohol issues to the Fellowship of A.A.   

 

Literature that we could provide you includes a fact sheet that briefly 

explains the program of A.A, updated calendars of local A.A. meetings, and 

brochures that you may offer to patients who you feel might benefit from 

A.A.   

 

Please feel free to contact our committee if you have further questions 

regarding Alcoholics Anonymous or if interested in receiving more A.A. 

related literature by sending an email to the CPC committee.   Thanks to the 

assistance of professionals like you, Alcoholics Anonymous is assisting over 

two million alcoholics in over 180 countries worldwide. 

 

If you would like to email me, please send the email to me at 
Dist04.CPC.PI.Chair@aawidistrict04.org.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Senica O., Chairperson 

Chairperson, Stevens Point and Waupaca Cooperation With the Professional 

Community Committee of Alcohol Anonymous 
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